
CandyGrams Return for 2021!
The ABC Ways & Means Committee is excited to announce that we
have been given the go ahead to do our CandyGram fundraiser
again this year! It was a great success last year and we know
many people really enjoyed it so we have tried to make it even
better this year! Remember that you can send a CandyGram to
ANYONE in the USA, they do not need to be in the Beauceron
community. (Sorry not international recipients for this one as
the shipping costs get very hard to calculate for something
like this )

We will be posting actual ordering info very soon but wanted
to give everyone the heads up that we would be doing it this
year so you can start planning!
This  year  we  will  be  sending  bundles  which  consist  of  1
delicious sucker for the people and a treat bag of yummy,
limited ingredient heart shaped treats for the pups. Bundles
will be priced at $5 and we will not be offering individual
items this year. Notes of less than 250 characters will be
encouraged and will be written on some wonderful cards with a
double dew paw print!

❤A very exciting addition is that we have put together a
raffle basket to run in conjunction with this fundraiser this
year! Each bundle that you purchase will automatically get you
one entry for a basket valued at nearly $65! The more you
send, the more chances of winning the basket you will get. (We
will get you a picture and rundown of what’s in it once we are
ready to go live with the sales) Entries for this basket will
be available for stand-alone purchases as well for $3

So start collecting those addresses and come up with some
funny or heartfelt notes to send to your friends or family!
Keep an eye out for ordering info hopefully next week and be
sure to join the group Fundraising Benefiting the American
Beauceron  Club  if  you  don’t  want  to  miss  out  on  our

https://beauce.org/2021/01/candygrams-return-for-2021/


fundraisers!


